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Dear $[FNAME]$,

Read on to discover more about the New Year 2024 which brightened up both Bukit Canberra and the faces
of residents in Sembawang.

Delve into the details of how our community engages elderly residents and improves their welfare.

Get the inside scoop on upcoming events around our town and never miss a beat when it comes to the latest
happenings in our vibrant community!

Stay tuned to our weekly highlights for more news closer to home. Join our Telegram
channel, follow us on Facebook to stay in the know.

North West Get Active Stay Active at

Sembawang GRC
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On December 16, 2023, our advisor Dr Lim Wee Kiak, joined the residents in enjoying the North West Get
Active event held at Canberra Park. Throughout the event, Sembawang residents actively participated in
various activities, including brisk walking and stretching exercises. At the event's conclusion, Jack Neo made
a notable entrance and led an engaging sing-along session.

Sembawang GRC Countdown to 2024
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Our advisors, Mr Vikram Nair, Ms Mariam Jaafar and Ms Poh Li San joined residents in the countdown street
party event held on 31 December 2023. The party was organised along the pedestrianised area near
Admiralty MRT.
Residents were treated to stage performances by community partners, residents and performing artistes.
There was also street carnival along the road with carnival rides such as Pirate Ship, Rocket Ride, Bouncy
Castles, game booths, street performances including bubble stilt walkers, mime artiste, roving magician and
juggler, and food booths.
The success of the event is attributed to the residents who actively took part in it.

Brisk Walking Event at Jurong Lake Garden
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The Sembawang CSN team and respective RNs Brisk Walking Champions organised a Brisk Walking (西游
记 )event on 27 December 2023, where 300 residents participated and enjoyed themselves tremendously.
The event was held at Jurong Lake Gardens where residents were blessed with great weather, fresh air and
great company.
Ms Poh Li San, adviser to Sembawang West, joined residents to keep fit and healthy.
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Water Carnival Event 
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On 31 December 2023, Dr. Lim Wee Kiak, the adviser to Canberra, participated in a water carnival alongside
residents. 

This marked the final grassroots event of the year for Canberra, organized by the SkyLife Residents Network
at SkyPark EC. The success of the carnival was attributed to the dedicated efforts of the grassroots
community. Attendees enjoyed an array of water games, making it a memorable experience for everyone
involved.

Upcoming Events
Digital for life club at Sembawang town
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Come join us and be equipped with Digital Skills to Communicate, Explore and Access Digital Government
Services at Sembawang CC!
 
Date: Saturday, 13 January 2024
Time: 10am to 12pm
Location: SPARKS Community Lounge, 21 Canberra Link, Level 1, S756973

Registration is required as there are limited slots!

See you!

Will and LPA-Community talk at Bukit Canberra 
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Join us in upcoming Will and LPA-Community talk workshop as we understand the importance of advance
care and estate planning!

Here are the details:

Date: Sunday, 14 January 2024
Time: 2:00pm to 3:00pm
Location: Bukit Canberra – Community Lounge (Level 1)

Registration Link: https://form.gov.sg/65704590c1d6190011474d81

See you!
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Are you interested in selling items you no longer need? Come join us and at the upcoming flea market!

Check out the link for more details: https://go.gov.sg/bcfleamktinterest2024

See you!
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